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SKI FOR LIGHT 2006, A CELEBRATION OF LIFE

Granby, Colorado February 2006 – Amid the broad vistas of the Rocky Mountains 247 Ski for Light (SFL) participants from nine countries gathered for a week of great skiing and camaraderie. "This was one of our best events ever," said SFL President Larry Showalter. "The combination of great skiing conditions and the enthusiasm of 75 first-time attendees made a very special week for all.”
An annual week long cross-country ski event for blind, visually and mobility impaired adult skiers and sighted guides, Ski for Light 2006 provided an atmosphere of congeniality. During the week guides and skiers practiced in tandem along the trails of Snow Mountain Ranch preparing for the Olav Pedersen Race and Rally Saturday, February 4th. Late afternoons and evenings were filled with social activities including sleigh rides, wine tasting, dancing and singing. In one of the week's highlights, Ski for Light recognized Robb Rasmussen for his 25 years as a guide. "It was with pride that I watched skiers and guides at Snow Mountain Ranch this year," commented Robb. "Ski for Light has grown into a warm and nurturing community.”
Maya Jonas, a blind first-time skier who skied with Robb, had never realized how fun and exhilarating cross-country skiing is. "Skiing awakened senses in me that I thought had gone with my childhood. I am very thankful to the SFL organization and everyone involved. Where else in the world would you find volunteers who would pay to come and help you feel able and almost sighted again? Only at Ski for Light! Thank you for giving me something I thought I could not have again."
For first-time guide Farland Fish, Ski for Light had an impact,  "You know how it feels in our world, that everything and everyplace has already been discovered; well, at Ski for Light I discovered a whole new world. A world that is full of miracles and inspiration, challenge and risk, fulfillment and the most incredible group of people."
On Norway Night, a tradition reflecting SFL’s Norwegian roots, Eivind Heiberg, Fraternal Director of the Sons of Norway enthused, “It is my first time at Ski for Light and first time as a Guide. The event is fantastic, a ton of fun and I would like to thank Ski for Light for my being able to take part in such an amazing week. It is a terrific, worthwhile program and the Sons of Norway are proud to be associated with SFL.”
The Norwegian heritage of Ski for Light was underscored during the week by the presence of Minister Rune Resaland, Deputy Chief of Mission from the Royal Norwegian Embassy. "I am extremely impressed with what I see and what you have accomplished. The most impressive thing about Ski for Light is that it is organized by volunteers and volunteer contributions. To arrange and organize this event for 250 people for a whole week, with several activities every day, takes an enormous amount of time and dedication.”
Ski for Light, Inc.®, an all-volunteer, nonprofit organization, welcomes new guides and skiers. Information about and applications for the 2007 event will be available online at www.sfl.org by July 1, 2006. Those interested in attending or volunteering for SFL may also call (612) 827‑3232 or send an email to info@sfl.org.
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